
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    May 24, 2013     

 

RE:  308 Catherine Street (permit application # 6423) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the removal of (1) Shortleaf Fig tree.  A 

site inspection was done on May 20, 2013 and documented the following: 

 

Tree Species:   Shortleaf  Fig  (Ficus citrifolia)                          

                          



 

Diameter:  19”  

Location:  20%  (canopy is in the utility lines, roots are in the foundation of 

the porch, will cause major issues to the house-roof and foundation, in the 

near future.)  

Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  

Condition:  50%  (fair condition, canopy has been cut due to utility lines)   

Total Average Value = 56 %   

  

Value x Diameter =  10 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 

    

 
 



                                           
 

Recommendations:  Recommend  approval of the removal of (1) 

Shortleaf Fig tree with a replacement of 10 caliper inches. 

 
  








